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 Shelley Nix OBJ2015/6429/P 28/01/2016  09:14:07 I object to yet another basement excavation project in this conservation area.  To my knowledge, this is 

the third one on Greencroft Gardens in the last 3 years.  The entire basement excavation issue needs to 

be halted until more sound information can be supplied regarding the long-term effects.  There are 

already reports of houses collapsing due to basement construction.  The process creates problems with 

noise, extra traffic, pollution and other factors and generally disrupts the normal living conditions of the 

area.  This is 'bad science', and as the long-term effects have not been established, is just laying the 

groundwork, so to speak, for future problems which are potentially enormous, including having a very 

negative impact on property values in the area.  I would like to know if the Council receives payment 

for each basement construction project.  Please could the Council put a stop to this relentless and very 

worrying trend. I would like to be notified of the committee date please.

Thank you.
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